FRIENDS OF THE

February 2022 Issue 3

Robyn Kehoe | Administrator P: 027 341 4734 E: friendsoftimbertrail@gmail.com W: fott.org.nz/

UPCOMING PROJECTS:

- Bennett Rd Upgrade
- The Terminus—at the 48km mark.

Kia ora everyone,

Hope you have all had a chance to cycle or walk sometime during your summer holiday.

We have installed 10 new tables/seating at various places along the trail and an extra shelter at the 16km mark. Come for a walk/cycle to see them and enjoy a day out.

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\boxtimes}$

NOTICE OF

ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING

To be held on Monday, 21 March 2022

at 10am — Railway Building No 3, Te Kuiti

We were not able to hold our AGM during 2021 but a date has been set. Look forward to seeing you there. The following people are currently on the committee.

- Damita Mita Chair
- Robyn Kehoe Secretary
- Alaina Goulding Treasurer

Committee Members:

- **Bruce Maunsell**
- John Stock
- Trevor Irwin
- **Ewen Fraser**
- Lynley Twyman

We have one resignation, so please let us know if you are interested in coming on the committee.

We meet approximately every second or third month. Meetings are held in Te Kuiti.





Dave Matthews and Bill Holloway enjoying lunch at the new picnic table at Maramataha Bridge Photo credit John Stock

QUICK UPDATE:

 \Rightarrow 10 picnic tables have been installed at popular points along the Trail

 $\frac{1}{2}$

⇒ A shelter has been installed at the 16km mark.

THANKS TO OUR ENTHUSIASTIC **VOLUNTEERS, COMMITTEE MEMBERS** and CONTRACTORS for their help.

Background work is well underway for the Bennett Rd carpark upgrade. This includes installation of 2 toilet cubicles with changing facilities; and a shelter with seating and information panels.